
 
Finance Department 

1204 NE 201st Avenue 
Fairview, OR 97024 

503-661-7200 
 
  

May 6, 2022 

 

BRIC Architecture, Inc 
Dan Hess 
1233 NW Northrup Street, Suite 100 
Portland, OR  97209 
 
RE: “RFP Reynolds Middle School A/E Seismic Upgrades”. 

 

Dear Dan, 

 

This notice is to inform you that Reynolds School District will award a contract to BRIC 
Architecture Inc and will negotiate a contract for A/E Services for Seismic Upgrades at Reynolds 
Middle School. 

 

The District looks forward to working with you and your firm and will notify you as soon as 
possible regarding next steps. In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauren Tonn 
Procurement & Contracts Specialist 
Reynolds School District 
 

 


